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Wood Badge Fall Course  

Troop 101 had 3 adults (Jason Manro, Scott Vowels and 
Stephen Hunt) attend the Fall Wood Badge course.  These 
3 adults represented Troop 101 with great pride and 
style.  Now for the next 18 months they will be working 
their tickets so that they can earn their beads.  Please help 
them with anything needed and ask them questions about 
their experiences during the course.  Troop 101 would love 
to see additional adults from the Troop attend either the 
Spring or Fall course next year, 

Troop 101 also had 3 adults (Christopher Lingren, 
Thomas Bleisch and Scott Smith on course.  Thomas 
Bleisch and Scott Smith earned their 3rd bead being on 
staff for the course.  As you can see, we well represented 
Troop 101 and this outstanding leadership course and the 
Scouting program. 

YIS, 

Scott Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

RANK 
ADVANCEMENT  

THIS MONTH  

 

Tenderfoot 
Zane Rowe     10/02 
Abdallah Mash    10/02 
Jacob Hunt   10/23 
Tyler Rohn   10/23 
  
Second Class 
Liam Shepard    10/23 
  
First Class 
Liam Shepard    10/23 
Anthony Beeman   10/23 

 

 



EMERGENCY PREPARDENESS CAMPOUT 

September 22nd-24th the troop hosted an emergency preparedness campout at Teeter Retreat. When we got 

there Friday night we played capture the flag with Troop 183 and Pack 211 to get to know each other. On 

Saturday morning we held 6 stations to review what to do when you need help including, knot tying, survival 

skills and first aid. Later in the day we held a mock disaster and helped victims inflicted by the disaster. In the 

evening we had Dutch oven desserts, a campfire program, and a relaxing evening of doing whatever you 

wanted. 

-Paul Stage 

 

    

                       

       

 



             

 

 

PATROL UPDATES 
Thunderbirds Patrol 

The ThunderBirds have been a very active patrol recently. First we had a backyard campout at my 
house. Anthony Beeman was our grubmaster. We did service projects and were accompanied by Sam 
Eger of the Fire Breathing Ducks. We also met at Adam Eberhart's house and kayaked. It was colder 
that day, but we still had fun jumping in the water. 
  
Bolt Patrol 
Sept. 26th.  The Bolt Patrol did a service project at Grace Community Church.  The patrol repackaged 
diapers and made buddy bags. 
 

 

 

 

 

 “BY FAILING TO 

PREPARE, YOU 

ARE FAILING TO 

PREPARE.” 
BENJAMIN FRANKLIN 



Noble Knights 
Sept. 30th.  The Noble Knights had a sleepover at Zane’s house where they all enjoyed playing video 
games. 
 
Atomic Penguins 
Oct. 8th .  The Atomic Penguins went to the Renaissance Faire where they watched a jousting 
tournament, were knighted by the Queen and bought homemade root beer and wooden swords. 
 

 
 
  
Stormers Patrol  
Oct. 21st.  The Stormers went bowling at Bowl 32 in Noblesville.  After bowling, some of the patrol 
went back to Kyle’s house to hang out. 
  
   
Radioactive Gummy Ninjas 
Oct. 21st. Radioactive Gummy Ninjas went to Cumberland Pointe Park.  They worked on some things 
for the Tenderfoot rank, tossed the football and played Disk Golf. 
 
 

OA News 

At the next OA chapter meeting for the Quanasita Chapter on Nov 9 we will be having Chapter officer 
elections. Even if you do not plan on running it is suggested that you come to vote and support your 
peers. If you are planning on running for a position make sure you attend LLD,  Nov 10-12. 

Hayden Smith 

Chapter Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Merit Badge Spotlight 

Hiking Merit Badge 

The Hiking merit badge is a very enjoyable merit badge and it explains itself. You have to do many 

things other than hiking. You need to show that you have the knowledge and the ability to go on an 

extended period of time backpacking trip. You have to show that you have first aid skills and can 

handle any situation on the trail. It is a fun way to learn and get outside and enjoy the backcountry If 

you want to take this merit badge contact Rick Tardy by email:  jamboscoutmaster@gmail.com 

Sam Brown  

 

Upcoming Events   November Calendar  

6th          Merit Badge Classes 
11th       OA Lodge Banquet 
13th      Merit Badge Classes 
18th –19th      Tour de Tipton campout 
20th         Merit Badge Classes 
27th      Scout Meeting - Final Day to turn in Merit Badge Classes 
  
  
 

 

Religious News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                

 

 

Troop Meeting Fun  


